
 

 

January 22, 2021 
 
LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Families, 
I hope the students liked the T-shirt they 
received this week. I very much appreciate the 
many generous sponsors and Mika Holman for 
putting it all together. Nicole Humber is 
organizing a Disney Trivia Family Fun night, 
see below for details plus another chance to get your 
school photo taken, along with information on Spirit Week 
next week. 
Warm regards, 
Patrick Eagle  
 
PTO UPDATE 
Our LAST PTO meeting of the year will be on Wednesday 
May 19th via zoom! We are looking to fill the President, 
Vice President and Treasurer roles as our current board 
members have already served their 2 years (I know, so 
sad and so fast) Soooo if you are interested PLEASE 
reach out to the PTO! All 3 board members are working 
moms and were able to do both, don’t let work deter you 
from being a part of enriching your child’s experience.  
 
FAMILY FUN GAME NIGHT 
Attention families!  
San Miguel will be hosting a family game night on 
Tuesday, February 2nd at 5:30pm. We will be doing a 
Disney Trivia game through Kahoot. Each family will be a 
team and your nickname for Kahoot will be “The (your last 
name) family”. If you have a common last name please 
include your kids names. Anyone in the family can play 
but one entry per family. Please download the Kahoot! 
App in preparation for the game. It will be hosted by 2 
Disney enthusiasts through zoom. Zoom ID 886 2667 
7412 password: Disney  
On the night of the event if you have ANY questions 
please text Nicole at (707) 888-5869 and she will help 
you. You can go to  ​https://kahoot.it​ on any web browser. 
Pin will be provided when we start the game on zoom.  
Oh, and did I mention there will be prizes? 
1st place prize​ - $100 gift card to your choice of a locally 
owned Sonoma County Restaurant 
2nd place prize​ - $50 gift card to your choice of a locally 
owned Sonoma County Restaurant  
3rd place prize​ - $25 gift card to Doordash  
 
YEARBOOK 
Yes! We are still going to be doing a yearbook this year! 
So please start gathering photos of your children in their 
classroom environment and we will be sharing a link over 
the next couple of weeks where to share, as well as how 
to purchase the yearbook. 

A NOTE FROM COACH BRE 
Hope you had a great 3 day weekend and 
enjoyed this beautiful Sonoma County 
weather! Last week’s challenge 
winners-Ziadnumar JR Mercado- 2nd grade 
Ms. Jaco, Riebli, Marcelle Menke- 5th grade 
Mrs. Gonzales, Riebli. Video for this week 
https://youtu.be/b2i0Pv4-isE​, ​Worksheet for 
this week​ ​Thanks, Breanne Bush, 'Coach Bre' 

 
MAKE UP PHOTOS 
Since we are going to have a yearbook this year, we 
would really like to have every student’s photo in the 
book. So there are two more opportunities for your child 
to get their photo taken. The first will be​ this weekend 
Saturday 1/23 or Sunday 1/24 at the Hawkes Studio in 
Sebastopol. You can call, 823-6537 for directions and 
information, or email ​hawkesschools@yahoo.com​. The 
other opportunity will be at San Miguel on Wednesday, 
2/17, from 11:00-1:00. 
 
THANK YOU T SHIRT SPONSORS 
This week, all San Miguel students received a San Miguel 
Eagles T-shirt. Special thanks to all the sponsors that 
made it possible. (And extra special thanks to Mika 
Holman for organizing the entire project). Smile 
Orthodontics, Pound Management, Heavy Equipment 
Rentals, Holman Plumbing, Norcal Truck Alignment 
Virtual Jeannie, R & D Machining, Edward Jones, Fondare 
Finish Construction, Forni Farm & Nursery, The City POS, 
Bravo Restoration & Construction, the Sutliff Family, 
Gathered, Grandma Sandy, Mike Chavez Painting, 
Stephens Tax Services, and  Goin’ Rogue Screenprinting 
 
SPIRIT WEEK NEXT WEEK 
For more detail, link to the ​slides here  
Monday - Honoring MLK 
Tuesday - Sports Day 
Wednesday - Crazy Hair Day 
Thursday - Favorite Animal/Stuffed Animal Day 
Friday - Pajama Day 
(email photos to peagle@mwusd.org) 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
1/25 - 1/29 Spirit Week 
2/2/21 Family Disney Trivia night 
2/3/21 - Student materials pick up day 
2/3/21 - Lunch Distribution 
2/8/21 - Lincoln’s Birthday holiday 
2/10/21 - Lunch Distribution 
2/15/21 - Presidents’ Day holiday 
2/17/21 - Student materials pick up day 
2/17/21 - Lunch Distribution 
2/17/21 - Make up or missed photo day, 11-1 

 

https://kahoot.it/
https://youtu.be/b2i0Pv4-isE
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T44ugd20cdZ4qedVzIDMzoyj16EsBtmR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T44ugd20cdZ4qedVzIDMzoyj16EsBtmR/view?usp=sharing
mailto:hawkesphoto@yahoo.com
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/13UUAduwABzdSpzt0o7Nv8Xja8Bo-ZQhPbx0fdoFMgR0/edit?usp=sharing


 

2/26/21 - Non Instruction day (unused emergency day) 
 
ART FOR MR. COSTA 
As some of you may already know, Wendy Costa’s (lunch 
lady and office assistant extraordinaire) husband, Mr. 
Costa (the friendly man with the white Mickey Mouse 
hands who directed traffic in the morning) has been ill. He 
loves art, and is an artist himself. He would be thrilled to 
receive any drawing, coloring,  or painting that your child 
might want to create. They can send in their artwork with 
their completed schoolwork and we’ll be sure he gets it. 
 
NORTH BAY SCIENCE DISCOVERY DAY 
The North Bay Discovery Center is hosting a virtual 
science event on Saturday, March 13th. Click​ here ​for the 
flyer. 
 
A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER 
Do you want to support music and arts education in the 
Mark West Union School District? Consider joining the 
Mark West Education Foundation! We are currently 
seeking volunteers for the positions of ​secretary​ and 
treasurer​. Please contact Shannon Duffy at 
mwef@mwusd.org​ if you are interested or have any 
questions. 
 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sBV-un4L9vq_-sew5w_QpGt32nffadi4/view?usp=sharing

